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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
As we approach the Thanksgiving season, I must take this opportunity to express gratitude for all the people who help fuel our PTA's

mission of making every child's potential a reality. Whether it's chairing a committee, volunteering for a shift at Party at the Playground,

dining at a local restaurant on a Spirit Night, sending in decorated stars to honor a Veteran, sharing your photographs with our Yearbook

Committee, passing out our fliers to students in your classroom, or simply attending an event or a monthly meeting, every little effort

makes a big difference. Our PTA is comprised of some of the best volunteers, doing some of the most wonderful things for our school

community, and I offer my sincere thanks to each of you for your support! May you have a bountiful and joy-filled Thanksgiving!
 

Please note: while there are plenty of upcoming opportunities to volunteer, there will be no PTA meetings on the first Thursday of

December or January. The date for the first meeting of the new year (late Jan or early Feb) will be announced soon.
 

Carolyn Coyle

SAVE THE DATE!
Nov 18 - 22: American Education Week

Nov 18 - Wear a CES Shirt or Red Shirt & Spirit Night at Panera

Nov 19 - Crazy Hair & Sock Day & Parent-Teacher Conferences

Nov 20 - Pajama Day

Nov 21 - Decades Day

Nov 22 - Favorite Color Day & Picture Retakes/Make-Ups

Nov 27 - Early Dismissal at 1:00 PM

Nov 28 - Thanksgiving Day

Nov 29 - No School

Dec   3 - Spirit Night at Chick Fil A (see flier on page 9)

Dec   7 - Holiday Shop for Students
 

To view our real-time, up-to-the minute Google Calendar,
visit carrolltownepta.com/calendar

We are kicking off Spirit Week with a Spirit Night

Fundraiser at Panera! Please wear your favorite

Carrolltowne shirt or a Red shirt and come say hello

to Rocky Redbird!
 

Monday, Nov 18th
5:00-8:00PM

 

Mention Carrolltowne PTA before ordering and we

will earn a percentage of your purchase! 
Mobile/Online Orders are INCLUDED! Use Code: PRFUND

 

SEE FLIER ON PAGE 5!

SPIRIT NIGHT AT PANERA BREAD

November 18 - 22 is Spirit Week!
Show your Carrolltowne Cardinals Pride by

participating on each unique day!
 

For Details, See Flier on Page 4. 
Email questions to:

spirit@carrolltownepta.com 

SPIRIT WEEK!!

Mrs. Becker & Mrs. Dupree riding tricycles around the
school on November 6th. This was the school-wide reward

for meeting our Fun Run fundraising goal!
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NEXT PTA MEETING

There will be no PTA Meetings in
December or January.

 

Our next PTA meeting date will be

announced soon, so be on the lookout!
 

Join our Facebook group and be among

the first to know!
                 

           Search for: Carrolltowne   
              Elementary PTA Community

ATTENTION 5TH GRADE FAMILIES

Teachers & Staff: CEPTA21784
PreK Families: CEPTA2026
Kindergarten Families: CEPTA2025
1st Grade Families: CEPTA2024
2nd Grade Families: CEPTA2023
3rd Grade Families: CEPTA 2022
4th Grade Families: CEPTA2021
5th Grade Families: CEPTA2020

Don't miss out on any of our events, fundraisers or volunteer
opportunities this year! Sign up to receive REMIND text reminders
from our PTA!   It's free & easy to sign up! All families and staff
are invited to join & be REMINDed!
 

To join, download the free REMIND app or go to remind.com and
join either the staff/teacher group OR the Carrolltowne
Elementary PTA (CEPTA) group for your youngest student's
"graduation" year from Carrolltowne (ex. this year's 5th grade is
the Class of 2020). Only join 1 group, even if you have more
than 1 student. 
 

 

Our occasional reminders will go directly to the phone number
you designate and you may update your information or opt out at
any time.

SIGN UP FOR TEXT MESSAGE REMINDERS!

 A committee of 5th grade teachers and parent
volunteers has started work on the 5th Grade

Promotion Slide Show, a long-standing tradition
at Carrolltowne. The Slide Show will be projected
on a big screen during the promotion ceremony in
June. All 5th grade students can be included, but
the committee needs your help! Please email a
kindergarten picture AND a 5th grade picture of
your student for the slideshow. Any great candid

pictures of 5th grade students that you take
throughout the school year are also welcome. 

Please send all pictures
to ces5thgradeslideshow@gmail.com with

your student's name in the subject line, and/or
the event at which your picture was taken.

 
 Thank you for your help in making what will be a

spectacular slide show!

NEWS FROM THE BUSINESS PRODUCTS COMMITTEE
Did you know our PTA
participates in Box Tops
collections, Amazon Smile,
and Martin's/Giant A+
Rewards, for donations?
See pages 6-8 for more
information on how you can
help us earn money for
Carrolltowne through these
passive fundraisers!

Students enjoyed the Potato Sack Race at
the Box Tops collection reward: Party on

the Playground on Nov 6.

YEARBOOK CLUB WANTS YOUR PHOTOS!
  Do you take pictures of your kids at school events and wish there was a better way, rather than emailing, to

share them for the potential use in the yearbook? Well, now there is!! Lifetouch has partnered with Shutterfly

to host a secured share site where your Carrolltowne event photos can be easily uploaded. The Yearbook

Club will then review your shared photos for possible use in the yearbook. The site works directly between the

two programs making delivery of the pictures to the yearbook editors much easier! To participate, go to 

carrolltowneelementaryyearbook.shutterfly.com

Members can then upload photos (1MB or greater, please) directly to the site via mobile or desktop. 

Please look for the album that matches your event (ex: Fun Run, or Veteran Flag Raising, or Holiday Concert)

and upload! Thank you for your help in making our yearbook the best ever!

Please email any questions to: yearbook@carrolltownepta.com



President: Carolyn Coyle

president@carrolltownepta.com
 

Vice-President: Megan Daniels

vicepresident@carrolltownepta.com
 

Secretary: Jenny Canfield

secretary@carrolltownepta.com
 

Treasurer: Alicia Gipe

treasurer@carrolltownepta.com
 

2019-2020 PTA OFFICERS
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ANNUAL HOLIDAY SHOP COMING SOON

Adult volunteers are needed to
help organize and play games
with K-5 students during their 30
minute recess, both inside and
outside, all year long! You must
be CCPS Volunteer Trained at
least 1 week prior to volunteering.
This is a great way for
grandparents or other relatives to
help out!  Whether you volunteer
once or once a
week/month/quarter, it would be a
huge help! 
If you are interested, instructions
on how you can help are available
here: https://tinyurl.com/y6jw2x82

View Past Issues of Our
Newsletter at

carrolltownepta.com/newsletters

HELP WANTED!
Our PTA has an IMMEDIATE
need for volunteers to help

with:
 

Communications Chair (NEW!)
Cultural Arts/Diversity Committee

Grant Writing*
Membership Committee*

Reading With The Principal Committee
Yearbook Committee

 
*Volunteer from home!

 

For more information, please email
volunteer@carrolltownepta.com

 
 

HELLO FROM HOSPITALITY

This week, our Hospitality

committee is recognizing

Carrolltowne's School Psychologist,

Mrs. Dwyer-Berk, for National

School Psychologist week.

 

On December 13, the committee

will treat all teachers and staff to a

delicious DIY Hot Cocoa Bar (back

by popular demand!), in celebration

of National Hot Cocoa Day!
 

HONORING OUR VETERANS
Thank you to Cub Scouts Pack 110 for

performing a flag-raising ceremony on

November 11, in honor of Veterans Day. Thank

you to all the families who decorated and

submitted stars honoring the veterans in their

lives. The decorated windows looked amazing!

Most importantly, thank you to the veterans

and active duty military visitors who came to

celebrate with Carrolltowne.  We were honored

to salute you and thank you for your service!

The Multicultural Committee is

seeking additional volunteers to

help plan our first Multicultural Day

event that will take place at

Carrolltowne on Saturday, May 2!

The event will include a variety of

cultures, music, food,

demonstrations, and more! If you

are interested in being involved,

please email:

cultural@carrolltownepta.com

MULTICULTURAL DAY

RECESS HELP NEEDED

The Holiday Shop gives your children the opportunity to have a fun-filled time of
shopping secretly for family and friends. See flier on page 10 for details!!

December 7
8 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

CES Cafeteria
ADULT AND MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

Sign up here: https://signup.com/go/PdBiAXW
*Service Hours will be given!*

Email questions to spirit@carrolltownepta.com
















